
DHSS eSTAR Go Live Change-1/10/16 ---Sent 7/22/15 

 

 
 
 
The Go Live date for the new time and attendance system—eSTAR—has been moved to  January 10, 
2016 at the request of DHSS.  This change will better facilitate employee training that is expected to take 
place in December and early January.   
 

 
For more information on eSTAR check out our NEW Intranet Site: 
http://intranet.dhss.state.de.us/dms/hrm/eStar.html 

 

 

Questions may be directed to your local Human Resources group. 

 

HR Office Phone 

New Castle County 302-255-9070 

Kent/Sussex Regional Office 302-744-4558 

DHCI 302-223-1550 

Stockley Center 302-933-3000 
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